
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

'blandrum@sled.sc.gov'blandrum@sled.sc.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/3/2017 10:59:02 AM
Subject: FW: July 4th

The Lexington County Sheriff’s Department roll call will be from 8-8:30 tomorrow morning at Lexington County Fire 
Service Station 8 (103 Main St. Gilbert SC 29054). It should be about a mile or two up the road from where he needs 
to be for the parade at 9:00am. It says it’ll take about 35 min from the State House (26 miles).
 
There will be 25 deputies and 4 state constables. I will pick up the donuts before I meet you all at Adesso. What time 
should I be there? And is there a place for me to leave my car?
 
Thanks!
TB
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 10:43 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black ; Catherine McNicoll ; Broome, Darryl ; Lily Cogdill ; Hayden Grooms 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) 
Subject: July 4th
 
The Lexington Co sheriff's office will be having a roll call at 8am nearby the parade. LG wants to take donuts 
and thank them. Tori Beth will handle the logistics. Brandon, please work with her on the proper pick up time 
at Adesso.
 
DV
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